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From: Manzik - CEO, Ryan <ryan.manzik@state.co.us>
Sent: Thursday, August 6, 2020 9:53 AM
To: Mike Pfeiffer; Greg Wheeler; Dominic Sims
Subject: (IMPORTANT) Uphold Provisions Passed in the 2021 IECC

Mr. Mike Pfeiffer, Mr. Greg Wheeler, and Mr. Dominic Sims-

Good morning. As an online voter, | am writing to strongly urge you to please uphold ALL of the provisions we
overwhelmingly passed in the 2021 IECC that have been subject to ongoing appeals, especially the
electric vehicle provisions.

| would also like to express my sincerest gratitude for the online voting process and the opportunity to vote. |
am greatly concerned about the proposal for live voting during the hearings as the hearings often are
equivalent to over a week’s worth of work time, which many interested parties simply cannot accommodate.
Allowing voters to continue to vote online and view videos on their own time greatly increases access and
equity. | am quite hopeful that the Validation Committee will follow through on the results of the independent
audit report and that the Board will continue to support processes that allow for ease of participation in future
codes cycles.

Without hesitation, | would like to restate our community's long-term interest in the efficiency of the codes for
the public interest in alignment with our energy conservation goals and commitments. | appreciate all time and
effort spent on reading this correspondence and the consideration of its contents as you make decisions
moving forward. Thank you kindly.

Respectfully,
Ryan Manzik, MPA, PMP

Senior Project Manager
Weatherization Assistance Program
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